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Spotlight on Staff 
 

              Mr. William, our After 

School Teacher, was selected by 

our family of employees as the 

August employee of the month. 

 To put it simply, Mr. 

William is amazing!! He is an 

extremely hard worker and is 

willing to help out whenever and 

wherever he is needed. Mr. 

William is so patient and kind to 

every child he works with and you 

can see how much each child 

means to him by how they 

respond to him in return. He can 

be counted on to be here every day 

and is always asking if we need 

an extra hand. We are so lucky to 

have such a rock star on our 

staff!! 

Dates to Remember: 
September 3rd – Closed for Labor Day 

September 7th – Grandparents Lunch @ 11:30 a.m. 

September 10th – 14th – Color Week 

( Monday – Red, Tuesday – Blue, Wednesday – Purple, 

Thursday – Green, Friday – Favorite Color) 

September 21st – Pajama Day 

September 21st – Date Night – 7:00 p.m.- 11:00 p.m. 

September 28th – Jersey Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September Birthdays: 

Levi A. 

Claire A. 

Bellamy B. 

Alexa B. 

Layla B 

Connor C. 

Amos C. 

Henry C. 

Thomas C. 

Alex D. 

Colton G. 

Elizabeth G. 

Cameron H. 

Trevor H. 

Hank H. 

Lilian J. 

Preston J. 

Evan M. 

Dominic M. 

Alannah P. 

Micah P. 

Ava R. 

Ava. S. 

Edward S. 

Oliver S. 

Brodie T. 

Aubrie T. 
 

Staff Birthdays 

Dana R. 

Debbie K. 

Kaitlyn T. 

Bridget S. 

 
 

Preschool News 
  School is finally back in full swing and we are so excited about what 
the 2018-2019 school year has in store. I would like to welcome our new and 
existing families as we settle back into our school year routine. 

We have officially began our Frog Street Press curriculum in all 
classrooms from our Newborns to our Transitional Kinder class so please 
make sure you are checking your child’s folder or cubby every day for the 
work your child has completed. We start our curriculum after breakfast which 
is at 8:30 a.m. Please have your child here by then so they will get the full 
benefit of our wonderful curriculum. 

We hope to make this year a fun and rewarding time for all of our 
students, staff and families. With everyone’s help and involvement I know it 
will be a success! 
 

A Few Side Notes: 

 Please do not bring any toys from home. Not only do they distract 
from the classroom activities but we also do not want anything to go 
missing. 

 Breakfast is at 8:30 a.m. If you would like for your child to have 
breakfast with us, please make sure they are here by then. 

 

Paige Hedges ~ Director 

 

 
  

 

 


